
LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Further to our notice made on 20 March 2020, in respect of the holding of Council 
Meetings Ledbury Town Council have reviewed their position regarding this, following 
changes in government legislation. 
 
Legislation now allows for Parish Councils to hold their meeting by virtual means and 
as such Ledbury Town Council have taken action to ensure that they are able to do 
this, whilst still enabling members of the public to view the meetings via a live stream. 
 
Therefore, our first virtual committee meeting will take place on Thursday, 21 May 
2020 at 7.30 pm.  This meeting will be a meeting of the Economic Development & 
Planning Committee and following from this subsequent meetings of other committees 
and council will be held in accordance with the 2020/21 Schedule of Meetings which 
can be found on our website. 
 
Members of the public will be able to view the meetings via You Tube “Ledbury Town 
Council Virtual Meetings”. 
 
However, you will not be able to ask questions during the meeting via the live stream 
and if therefore, if you do have any questions for the committee in respect of any item 
on the agenda please contact the Town Clerk before 4.30 pm on the day of the 
meeting, who will make sure your question/comment is raised in the meeting at the 
appropriate time. 
 
The Clerk can be contacted on: 
 
Tel: 01531632306 
Email: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
The Council’s Annual Meeting was postponed from its planned date of 14 May 2020 
and will now be rescheduled for Thursday, 25 June 2020. 
 
Details on dates for Working Parties are yet to be agreed, but we will make you aware 
of these as soon as possible. 
 
Angela Price 
Town Clerk  
Ledbury Town Council  
15 May 2020 
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